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******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
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 I have lived in the Sea Streets for 42 years.  My husband Bill and I reside at 225 South Count Road which is on the
corner of Seaspray and County .
As you consider a new home for 164 Seaspray please be mindful of the neighbors on either side . These  lots are
small and everyone wants some privacy. The original configuration of driveway house, driveway house worked. 
Over building on these lots will change the look and feel of the Sea Streets.
I know each of you look at these projects as if they were being built next to your own houses and that’s what makes
Palm Beach special.

Gigi Tylander
Gtylander@gmail.com
561-762-6983
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